. A plan worth approving

‘“"1““ N ENVIROMNMENTALLY SENSITIVE area in Lhe Fast
[1:1 Bay is gelting some welcome attention from public of-
: ficials end, indeed, their action showld ceturn Alameda

o Creek to a more naturai state. As the largest creek in

the county, Alameda Creek has been affected by hu-
mans for generations. A plan to remove four dams along the scenic
creek will not bring the site back to its original state, but this pro-
posal is cerlainly a step in the right direction.

The witimale goal of the action, being initisted simultanecusly by
hoth the East Bay Reglonal Park District and the San Francisco Wa-
ler Department, is to reintroduce the endangered steelhead trout
into the steeam,

The park district plans to remove two dams located along the
creek in the Sunol Wilderness Ares, while water officials are consid-
ering removing or modifying {ts two dams below Sunol, ;

Both projects deserve support. In addition to the laudahle goal of
repntroducing the steelhead, there will be immediate benefits to
other animals in the area, including the California red-legged frog,
foothill yellow-legged frog and the western pond turtle.

Such action to restore our environment to ita originael state s a
refreshing approach to land management. Indeed, this 1s often the
only way to restore fragile species that are facing extinclion becatse
of human actions. ' ,

Learning to respect the natural balance found in nature takes a
committvent not only from governmentsl agencies, but also by a
concerned public, People have until aext Wednesday to comment on
the park district’s plans, and they would be wise to lend their sup-
port to this project, Public input is not limited 0 just oppesition,
When a project is responsible and sengitive, it, too, deserves com-
ments from the public.

Both agencies should proceed with their pians to improve
alameda Creek. Restoring it to its past splendor 1s, indeed, e for-

ward-thinking action. T‘l me s = ¢1.1 + O Lo \.




